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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
September 27, 2023  

 

27 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

Treasurer’s Report:      We will report monthly to the attending members at the beginning of each month. 

 

Cookies:                      Thank you to Maxine and Jim for the goodies this week.   Next week cookies will be 

brought by Leo and Jean-Paul.   Please sign up at the meeting for bringing cookies. 

       

Guests:                        Welcome to Joanne Osborne. 

 

Website:                    Not too late to sign-up for Brigden Fair…cost will be $15 for registering your entry. 

Business: Thank you to Walt for last week’s air-brush training.  Today’s follow-up lesson will 

include a chance to try it out the air-brush yourself.  

Dennis read an email from the Lambton Heritage museum for the Swan Return event 

in March 2024.  Approximately 12 carvers expressed interest in participating in a 1-

day event at the museum.  Likely the event will include setting up a table and 

displaying carvings (bird carvings exclusively if we match the 1991 visit).  Triple C 

members’ ability to interact and engage with the public is well appreciated.  Click 

here for 1991 visit photos. 

Pat is looking for ideas for a Christmas ornament project for us.  We would like to 

present some beautiful ornaments to a deserving organization in our community.  

Cut-outs will be provided by the carving club.  Please see Pat to share your ideas.   

Tech talk:                  Harvey brought in an eraser that works to erase carbon paper markings from wood.  

The eraser is a ‘sand eraser’.   [Mono sand eraser 512A] 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Wednesday Oct 18th      Murray Lincoln wand class.  Also an option for making a Scottish Porridge stick 

(spurtle) with a thistle. *Bring a 1/8” ball burr attachment (and bring your 

Dremel).  Wood will be supplied. What is a spurtle?  CLICK HERE. 

Tentative Nov.                  Wayne will present a fabricating bird legs and feet demonstration and training 

in November.                

https://www.tripleccarvers.ca/years_in_review_1991_1992.html
https://www.tripleccarvers.ca/years_in_review_1991_1992.html
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Spurtle#:~:text=The%20spurtle%20(or%20%22spurtel%22,soups%2C%20stews%2C%20and%20broths.

